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We are now half way through Term 3, and have a full term calendar, with our major reward trip to Perth 
for the annual Girls Academy Showcase, which was a GREAT success! I want to thank all our girls for 
continuing to try their best, even though its that time of the year when they’re all getting tired. 
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CMS Cross Country
Was great to see many of our girls compete as well 

as everyone who completed the course but also 

had fun. Congratulations to our Academy Students 

Liesha Bosel-Cross who came first and Aaliyah Dhu 

who came second for the year 7 group. Well done 

girls! 

Perth Academy Showcase
Selection for the Showcase is based on students who have 85% and above their attendance, show 
positive behaviour within the school and Girls Academy, good participation and are up to date with 
their school work. Girls are not selected based on sporting ability, this is a reward trip and therefore 
we take girls who have earnt the reward by meeting the above criteria. The Showcase was held from 
Sunday 21st August to Friday 26th August, it was a great week with jammed packed activities; with 
a basketball tournament, activities and workshops at Curtin University. Students who attended were; 
Daveena Campbell-Cooley, Lara Strachan, Shaquiena George, Shoneeka Abbott, Crystal-Rose Furber-
Swan, Katlyn Craig, Emily McGuiness, Leakisha McCormack, Margritta Cavanagh and Rekeah Nardoo. 
Congratulations to Lara Strachan for making the All-Star Team. 
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Important Dates for Girls Academy Term 3

Girls Academy Football Team (Youth Football 
Competition)
This year’s youth league was a great competition. Our ladies 
from both Middle and Senior Campus’ played well, and it 
was great to see them gain more confidence and hunger to 
play the game. Sadly, our girls didn’t make the grand final 
this year, but a HUGE congrats for finishing 3rd overall. You 
should all be very proud of yourselves, as for many of you; it 
was your first time ever playing the game. Well done ladies! 

Local Women’s Football (Central Australian Women’s Foot-
ball League)
Congratulations to our students, Tony-Lee Cubillo-Tomlins and 
Taigan Satour, and our staff members Nicolette Dunn and Samantha 
Hoogeveen-Hill on making the Women’s Football Grand Final on 
Saturday 3rd September. Pioneer Women walked away winners, 
defeating Alice Springs 16-7-103 to 3-5-23. Congratulations to 
Samantha on winning Best of Ground. Lastly, we would also like 
to congratulate both Nicolette for winning the overall best and 
fairest award the “Margaret Liddle Medal’ for the women’s league 
and Samantha for winning leading goal kicker with 56 goals. Well 
done ladies, you are both great role models for our girls, and we 
are very blessed to have you apart of the Girls Academy team. 

•	 2017 Information Night for Centralian Senior College (Year 9 Students/Families) - Wednesday 7th 
September 5:30pm - 7:00pm. If you require transport, please contact us.

•	 Girls Academy - End of Term Awards Luncheon - Thursday 22nd September - 12:30pm - 1:30pm

•	 Yuendumu School Visit/Basketball Game - Tuesday 27th September
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